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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Switzerland presents its compliments to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees, and has the honor to
make reference to the Third formal consultation on the Global Compact on
Refugees to be held in Geneva, on April 10-11, 2018.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission is pleased to inform below the
integration of the Mexican Delegation that will participate in the
abovementioned meeting:

Head of Mrs. Socorro FLORES LIERA
Delegation Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Mexico in
Geneva

Deputy head of Mr. Raul HEREDIA
Delegation Ambassador, Deputy Permanent Representative of
Mexico in Geneva

Delegates Mr. Jorge GONZALEZ MAYAGOITIA
First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Mexico in Geneva

Mr. José Antonio HERNANDEZ VEGA
Adviser, Permanent Mission of Mexico in Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Switzerland avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, March 22t, 2018.

To the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees
GENEVA
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